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This bill will continue to ruin these peoples lives by enabling their refusal to enter our 

society. If we continue to make it easier to live on the fringe of our society, the 

homeless will never become self sufficient or have any self worth. They will be 

doomed to a life of poverty and dependency on others for survival. That is no way to 

live. We need to look at ways to help them enter society for their mental health and 

not enable bad life choices. A hand up, not a hand out. Life on the streets should be 

difficult to the point that only the truly needy are on the street and we should help 

them.  


